
SHEFFIELD TEACHING HOSPITALS NHS FOUNDATION TRUST

PROUD TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE

A�er the storm, 
there is a rainbow

 
I would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for the very generous donation you 
made to Sheffield Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust during the COVID-19 pandemic.
 
The support we have had from businesses, community groups and members of the public has 
been incredible and we have been overwhelmed with the kindness and support given to all our 
staff during these unprecedented times.
 
The last five months have been nothing like we have ever seen or had to deal with before and we 
are extremely proud of our staff who have worked tirelessly throughout it all.  Donations like 
yours have had a huge impact on staff morale and wellbeing for which we are very grateful.
 
The sense of community and support which we have witnessed has been remarkable and 
something which we will always remember.
 
Thank you once again for your kindness and generosity,
 
Yours sincerely
 

Thank you

Kirsten Major 
Chief Executive


	name: Dear Meadowhead School,


